
 The Valley Primary School 
 

Love to learn and learn to love. 

    Monday 24th April 2023. 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope that you are well and that you enjoyed your weekend. 

 

So that we can continue improving our lovely school, we would appreciate your thoughts on your 

child’s education so far this academic year. Please read each statement and tick the answer that 

best fits your view.  

 

Please give the age of the child to whom these views refer:   

 

 

Any other comments: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can all forms be returned to your child’s class teacher or to the school office by: 

Friday 12th May 2023. 

Thank you for your continued support, it is greatly appreciated. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Valley Team. 

                                         years 

 Strongly 

agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 

disagree 

Don’t  

know 

1 Our school keeps my child safe.      

2 My child likes school.      

3 I am pleased with the education my child is receiving.      

4 I am kept informed about my child’s progress.      

5 I feel our school communicates regularly about 

upcoming dates/events. 

     

6 Our school helps my child to develop skills in reading, 

writing, communications and maths.  

     

7 Our school provides appropriate homework.      

8 The staff expect my child to work hard and do their 

best. 

     

9 The children behave well in our school.        

10 I feel comfortable about approaching my child’s 

teacher with questions or problems. 

     

11 I am proud that my child goes to our school.      

 

12 I would recommend our school to another parent/carer. Yes   No  


